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Mr. John Willis -2 -

include the use of remotely controlled or automatic eguipment.
Currently, the U.S. nuclear industry is developing such equipment
for inspection and possible repairs. Accordingly, requiring
immediate nondestructive examinations (e.g., eddy current) at all
PWRs could resuit in significant, unnecessary worker radiation
exposures.

Enclosed for your information are copies (Enclosure 2) of the NRC
staff’s safety evaluation for potential cracking of Alloy 600
VHPs and a memorandum to the Commissioners informina them of the
status of the VHP issue.

I will issue a final decision with regard to your petition after
the staff has reviewed the findings of the first three
inspections at U.S. PWRs scheduled for the spring and fall of
1994. In the interim, the NRC staff will include you on
distribution for all external correspondence associated with this
issue and will keep you informed of any future meetings on this
subject.

Sincerely,

~Sloowin-E

Thomas E. Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures:

1. Listing of Documents

2., Commissicn memorandum
w/Safety Evaluation attached

¢cc w/enclosures:
All PWR Licensees
NUMARC

EPRI

CEOG

wOG
B&WOG




Enclosure 1

Docketed Information Relative
PWSCC of CRD:OPenetrations
Meeting Summary, CEOG and NRC, February 1990.
Meeting Summary, WCG and NRC, January 7, 1992.
Meeting Summary, CEOG and NRC, March 25, 19%2.
Meeting Summary, B&WOG and NRC, May 12, 1992.
Meeting Summary, WOG and NRC, August 18, 1992.
Meeting Summary, WOG and NRC, November 20, 1992.
Meeting Summary, NUMARC and NRC, March 3, 1993.
Submitied to NRC from NUMARC on June 16, 1993:

Westinghouse WCAP-13565, "Alloy 600 Reactor Vessel Head
Adaptor Tube Cracking Safety Evaluation," February 1993.

Combustion Engineering Owners Group CEN-607, "Safety
Evaluation of the Potential for and Consequence of Reactor
Vessel Head Penetration Alloy 600 ID Initiated Nozzle
Cracking," May 1993.

Babcock and Wilcox Owners Group BAW-10190, "Safety
Evaluation for B&W-Design Reactor Vessel Head CRD Mechanism
Nozzle Cracking,"™ June 1993.

Request for additional information (RAI), NRC to NUMARC, July 12, |
1993.

Industry Flaw Acceptance Criteria, NUMARC to NRC, July 30, 1993.

NUMARC to NRC, Respunse to RAI, September 22, 1993.



